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Support for the victims of the 2023 Turkey-Syria earthquake 

  

 

We would like to express our deepest sympathies to all those affected by the recent earthquake in 

Turkey and Syria. 

 

NRS GROUP has conducted a matching donation to support the victims of the earthquake that struck 

southeastern Turkey on 6 February 2023 and the reconstruction of the affected areas and donated a 

total of JPY 2,054,370 to the United Nations Association for UNHCR, Me decins Sans Frontie res Japan 

(MSF Japan) and Japan Committee for UNICEF. 

 

We sincerely pray for the earliest recovery of the disaster-affected areas. 
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